
RDSFSC Meeting Minutes for 11-26-24 

 

A short FSC meeting was held on 11-26-24 in the RDS Maintenance Building and via Zoom. Attendees 

included Gary Boal, Robert Henke, Nico Van Klaveren, Susan Leu, Bruce & Glenda Dickson, Laurie 

Quadros-Tamez, Brian Bertke, Valerie Fields, Marty Soth and Steve Bernstein. 

Gary presented the attached charts that covered the following topics: 

- Accomplishments since the previous meeting  

- A summary of the November EDCFSC meeting 

- Request for a volunteer to fill a vacancy on the RDSFSC Board 

- Summary of the recent Green Waste event and recognition of the great volunteers that made 

the event possible including Glenda & Bruce Dickson, Susan & Barry Leu, Valerie & Ken Fields, 

Marty Soth, Robert Henke & Robert Jr, Ted Kooij, Roger DeCantillon, and Brian Bertke 

- Firewise USA ® renewal status – application was submitted on 11-20-24, all financial 

requirements were exceeded and we expect approval in December 

- Upcoming Education & Training Grant funds expected to be available in January 

 

An action was taken to prepare a communication on requirements for conducting residential burning to 

refresh residents on the process and Cal Fire regulations. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 PM. There will be no meeting in December (Happy Holidays!).  

The next RDSFSC meeting is planned for January 28, 2025 at 6:00 PM.  


